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Dear Parents       22nd September 2023 

 

We would like to invite your child to Cross-country training on Tuesday and Friday 

lunchtimes. Training for the team will give them an opportunity to represent the school 

at inter school events. 

We will start training by running twice around the field and will gradually build up our 

endurance distances. 

It is important that your child show commitment if they agree to take part. We will 

expect them to have a change of footwear and PE kit in school on these days. They will 

also need a small towel because there will days when the field will be wet and muddy. 

Parents need to be aware that clothing will most likely become muddied. 

Future inter school competition dates will be forwarded to you when they have been 

confirmed. It is likely help will be needed with transport on these occasions. 

 

 

Kind Regards 

Mr D Boyes and Mrs L Runcie 

 
 


